From:	Burton, Faith (SMO)
To:	Weich, Ron (SMO); Reich, Steven (ODAG)
Sent:	8/24/2011 5:39:15 PM
Subject:	FW: Fast and Furious pre-brief meeting - We need to postpone the DAG meeting
Despite our best efforts, we cannot resume our pre-meet tomorrow morning and so don't see any way to provide an appropriate briefing to the DAG tomorrow. What do you want me to do? I can cancel with Melanie -?	
To: Burton, Faith (y F. (FBI) , August 24, 2011 5:05 PM SMO); Crabb, John D. (USADC) t and Furious pre-brief meeting
Faith, John,	
	A won't be able to attend tomorrow – neither DEA nor DEA Is there any way to put ing? It doesn't appear that we will be able to meet collectively before 4 p.m. tomorrow.
To: Kramer, Jay F.	DEA , August 24, 2011 3:40 PM and Furious pre-brief meeting
Jay,	
We're working the	e calendars over here to see if anyone from DEA is available.
DEA	
Sent: Wednesday To: DEA	y F. [mailto:Jay.Kramer@ic.fbi.gov] , August 24, 2011 3:38 PM and Furious pre-brief meeting
DEA	
I'm sorry for tattend, and I'll kee	the short notice of this rescheduled time. I'm still waiting to hear from DEA as to whether he can p you posted as the responses come in, but so far ten others can make it at 10 a.m. Would a slight Or could you perhaps come late?
Ž	
From: Sent: Wednesday To: Kramer, Jay F. Cc: DEA	DEA , August 24, 2011 3:03 PM
Subject: Declined	l: Fast and Furious pre-brief meeting
	August 25, 2011 10:00 AM-12:00 PM (GMT-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada). Brence Room, Rm. 3853, 935 Pennsylvania Ave NW

Jay, I have a conflicting meeting here and will not be able to attend.